The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order
on July 11,2019 at 7 p.m. Supervisors present: Doug Sivers, Dave Bailey, and Alton Wilber.
Secretary/Treasurer and alternate Secretary/Treasurer present: Linda Rockwell and Janette
Tiffany. Public present: Clifford Reed, Dennis and Rachel Magargal, Meg Egitto, and Mary
Jane Bolles.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments  Dennis Magargal informed the supervisors that Mahoney Road is
dangerous as there is not enough room for two cars.

Minutes Dave made a motion to approve the June 2019 Meeting Minutes as presented.
Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.

Road Report Dave reported the following June 2019 activities: grade, rake, and roll English;
repairs on Kubota; repairs to Lyons; grade, rake, and roll Cabin East, Upper Rhiney, State Line,
Cross Roads, Lyons, and Lower Rhiney. Dust control on Stonecrop to Barbour Lane, Valley
View, Cabin, Upper Rhiney, Cross, State Line, English, and some of Bailey. Finish Dirt &
Gravel Road Project on Mucky Run.

Treasurer’s Report  Linda reported that $288,031.58 in gas funds has been received. Dave
made a motion to accept the June 2019 Treasurer’s Report, pay Bill List 07-19, pay any bills
which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for July. Alton seconded and
Doug voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input Meg Egitto reported the following Liberty Park information: new
officers: Jim Barbour, President; J. Roxie Ireland, Vice President; Jesselyn Blaisure, Treasurer;
Meg Egitto, Secretary. New board of directors: Doc Luce, Bill Bayne, Jim Barbour, Duane
Travis, and Kelly Luce.

Old Business Doug reported the following: waiting for a response from FEMA, the Hazard
Mitigation Report has been sent on to the next level of review, and the supervisors will get an
engineer to take a look at the Grange Hall. There is a Stream Bed Mitigation Project with the
USDA and the township will just pay for advertising.

New Business Dave made a motion to pass Ordinance No. 41: Dangerous Structure
Ordinance. Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.

Dave made a motion for the continuance of the Spectrum Agreement which serves our
community. Doug seconded and Alton voted yes.

Meetings The Planning Commission met on Monday, July 8. COG will meet on July 16.
Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Correspondence Linda reported that the State Workers Insurance Fund completed their
audit of the Snake Creek Volunteer Fire Co. with no findings.



Doug reported that Colvin Grick sent an e-mail wishing to establish a quick response team for
the community. The supervisors will check into this further with Colvin.

Adjournment Dave made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:26 p.m. Doug seconded
and Alton voted yes.



